Neighbourhood Plan Report. August 5th, 2020

The Neighbourhood Plan was accepted by the Cherwell District Council Executive and is now to be considered by the Cherwell Planning Department when looking at applications. We’ve been asked to expedite a final copy so we can assume it is needed when looking at current planning applications. The village was informed through email and an announcement in the August/September Village News that we had passed through the examination. Our aim is to maintain an awareness of our policies throughout the village and also to review aspects of it within the Parish Council. I’m hoping to have a skeleton document ready for discussion at the October meeting wherein key topics and progress statements can be charted.  As Cherwell gears up and as we understand more fully what the election period in 2021 will look like, we will be able to attach dates to topics to share via the Village News and our web site. 

Our email list needs to be expanded as there are new people in the village that were not part of the 2015 survey and may not feel any sense of obligation to the outcomes of the NP. contact with them through phone calls and emails as long as public meetings are not viable. 

Elements of our Neighbourhood Plan such as our view on biodiversity, healthy living through cycling (improved paths), and preservation of our green spaces and heritage assets are key aspects of how we see the village continuing into the future. 

Let’s be clear, having joined the planning process, we need to be sure that we understand how we can feed into it. Furthermore, in order to be successful at referendum, the village needs to understand that our NP does and can make a difference. 

Diane Bohm

